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16th September 2022

Dear CCHS community,
 
We would like to encourage you to contribute to a book of condolence/reflections as a mark
of memory and respect on the occasion of the passing away of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth
II.
 
Students and members of staff areable to visit the Prayer Room (room A5b) to write their
comments in the book, at breaktime or lunch time.
 
We also invite parents, governors and members of the alumnae to email their comments to
QueenElizabeth@cchs.co.uk - we will then ensure that these contributions are added to the
book. 
 
I would like to thank you, in advance, for supporting our community effort at this important
moment in the life and history of our country. I do think there is an added significance for us,
as a long-established girls' school community, as we pay our collective respects to our late
female monarch who has played such an important role in our national story for seven
decades. 
 
Thank you,
Mr Lawlor



MESSAGE FROM MR LAWLOR

On Saturday last, Mrs Carroll and I had the pleasure to welcome members of
the CCHS Alumnae for a visit to their school. The former students graduated
from CCHS between 1975-1982. It was absolutely wonderful to spend time
with them and allow them to tour their school to see the new buildings, and
enable them to hear the news about how the school has grown and
developed over the years. We are always keen to hear from members of the
CCHS Alumnae. Please do get in touch with us to learn more, and
particularly to arrange a visit to your school – you will always be warmly
welcomed back.

Alumnae - Chelmsford County High School for Girls (cchs.co.uk)

ARTIST OF THE

WEEK- Kavya in

Year 11 for this


visually exciting

pencil drawing. 

https://www.cchs.co.uk/about-us/alumnae/


Have you got some news to share?  

If so, please email Mrs Gross (jgross@cchs.co.uk) and attach a


photo or logo, if applicable. 

Student Achievements 

Iris (10H) met Her
Majesty The Queen at
the Commonwealth
Service in 2019. It was a
great honour for Iris
and her Cubs group  to
participate at such an
event. 

Sophie (9A) competed in the
English closed Judo competition
and achieved a silver medal in the
under 48kg category. She was
also selected to be part of the
England development squad and
will now be able to train with the
best judoka from across Britain.



Have you got some news to share?  

If so, please email Mrs Gross (jgross@cchs.co.uk) and attach a


photo or logo, if applicable. 

Student Achievements 

Niya (10F) has graduated as an Industrial
Cadet at Silver level through completing
the EDT experience virtual route into STEM
during the school holidays. 

Niya has also been awarded Runner-Up in
the Indian Classical Dance Bursary for the
UK. Imperial Society of Teachers of
Dancing. (ISTD)

We have the New Parents' Welcome Evening coming  very soon and the

Parents' Association needs your help to introduce the PA to  new parents. 


To give them a brief overview of who we are and what we do as well as

asking if any would like to become helpers themselves.  Catherine and Niki


are attending already.  We just need a further 5 helpers to meet each form.  
 

Event details are as follows:-
Date Thursday 22 September

Timing – Parents arrival 6.45pm.  PA to meet form groups at 8.20pm. 

Parents will leave 8.45pm

 
The School gates will be closed at 6.30pm so if you require parking please


arrive before this.  
 



Please let me know by return if you are able to help out at this event.

CCHS Parents' Association
Email: pa@cchs.essex.sch.uk

CCHS Parents' Association
Email: pa@cchs.essex.sch.uk



jjj 

 CCHS PA 

DJ and lights, stalls, face painting, photobooth,
refreshments, sweets. 
Card machine available, small notes/coins
appreciated, most items 50p 
PA@cchs.essex.sch.uk 

MAIN HALL 

 

TICKETS 
£7 – in advance on Parentpay OR


£10 on the door cash 

7pm Friday 14th October 2022 

drop off from 6:45pm 
students to be collected PROMPTLY at 9pm 

YEAR 7 and 8 special event




